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Appoint Professors to the Center for Advanced Study, Urbana 

Next, Mr. Wilkin provided inf01mation on the recommendation to appoint professors to 

the Center for Advanced Study, Urbana. He said professors in the Center for Advanced 

Study are permanent members and are chosen for their outstanding scholarship. Mr. 

Wilkin told the committee that appointment to a professorship in the Center for 

Advanced Study is one of the highest academic recognitions that the University of 

Illinois at Urbana-Champaign can bestow upon a member of its faculty, and he listed the 

faculty members that are being recommended this year. 

Establish the Bachelor of Science in Computer Science and Music, 
College of Fine and Applied Arts, Urbana 

Mr. Wilkin then discussed the recommendation to establish the Bachelor of Science in 

Computer Science and Music in the College of Fine and Applied Arts at Urbana. He 

reported that this is one of several new CS + X programs, and he described the goals of 

the program, which he said is based on areas of strength for Urbana. Mr. Wilkin listed 

the types of careers that might be pursued by the graduates in this field, and he told the 

committee that a few dozen students are expected to enroll initially, with an increase in 

enrollment after that first year. 
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Establish the Master of Journalism in Journalism, 
College of Media and the Graduate College, Urbana 

Next, Mr. Wilkin commented on the recommendation to establish the Master of 

Journalism in the College of Media and the Graduate College at Urbana, and he said that 

this degree compliments the Master of Science in Journalism already offered by 

providing a greater focus on professional skills across multiple media. He said it can also 

be combined with the existing Bachelor of Science in Journalism for a five-year, 

professionally oriented and accelerated program. He told the committee the program is 

self-supporting. 

Establish the Bachelor of Science in Secondary Education, 
College of Education, Urbana 

Mr. Wilkin then discussed the recommendation to establish the Bachelor of Science in 

Secondary Education in the College of Education at Urbana with a concentration in 

Mathematics. He said the program has been designed to align with all Illinois State 

Board of Education (ISBE) standards for licensure and focuses on mathematics for 

secondary education. He said this provides a second avenue for preparation for 

mathematics teachers and is an effort to increase the number of graduates in mathematics 

education. 
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Eliminate the Master of Arts in Economics, College of 
Liberal Arts and Sciences and the Graduate College, Urbana 

Next, Mr. Wilkin provided information on the recommendation to eliminate the Master of 

Arts in Economics in the College of Liberal Arts and the Graduate College at Urbana. 

He said that the Department of Economics currently offers a Master of Arts and a Master 

of Science, but that students cannot apply directly to the Master of Arts program. He said 

that the Master of Arts has not been awarded in more than 10 years and that it is not 

necessary to offer both programs. 

Establish the Master of Athletic Training, 
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, Springfield 

Next, Ms. Smart asked Dr. Papini to report on the recommendation to establish the 

Master of Athletic Training in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences at Springfield. 

Dr. Papini told the committee that the Master of Athletic Training will combine 

classroom, laboratory, and clinical experience focusing on the prevention, recognition, 

treatment, and rehabilitation of athletic injuries. He referred to a previous proposal for a 

bachelor's level program that was approved by the Board and explained that a master's 

degree is now required in this field of study. 

Eliminate the Master of Science in Biology, 
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, Springfield 

Dr. Papini then provided information on the recommendation to eliminate the Master of 

Science in Biology in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, Springfield. He said 
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department faculty voted to eliminate the program due to low enrollment and the high 

cost of graduate-level research in biology. He reported that cmTently enrolled students 

will be able to complete the program and that admission has been suspended for several 

years. 

OLD BUSINESS 

There was no business conducted under this aegis. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Ms. Smart announced that the next meeting of this committee is scheduled for September 

6, 2017, at 3:00 p.m., at Urbana. 

COMMITTEE MEETING ADJOURNED 

There being no further business, and on motion of Mr. Cepeda, seconded by Mr. Edwards 

with no "nay" votes, the meeting adjourned at 11 :20 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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